Miss Elise Cahn 108-26 65th Avenue Forest Hills New York, New York

Dear Miss Cahnt

I am enclosing blanks on which you may make application for a graduate assistantship. There are only a few positions still available for 1950-51 in both genetics and zoology, so in order that you can be considered you should send in the application as soon as possible.

You might indicate whether you prefer a teaching or research appointment in the event that there is a choice available. If you will send the application directly to me I'll see that it is considered by both genetics and zoology departments.

Sincerely yours.

James F. Crow Assistant Professor of Genetics

/w Enc.